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Update #3 

Commission on General Conference 

(The following announcement was made Sunday, March 6, 2022 at the 

beginning of Worship Services.)  

On last Thursday, March 3, 2022 the Commission on General 

Conference of The United Methodist Church announced “…that the 

2020 General Conference cannot be held in 2022 due to COVID-related 

and governmental policies/constraints.” The next General Conference 

will be in 2024. This week we will prepare copies of the full 

announcement and it will be available in the Narthex next Sunday. We 

also will continue to post updates on the church website.  

We will continue to monitor this ongoing story and share with you what 

we learn when we learn it. And while we appreciate the importance of 

the work of General Conference, we remain committed to the work 

that matters most … 

Following Christ by Seeking, Serving, and Sharing God’s Love 

Here is the complete statement of the Commission on General 

Conference. 

https://www.umc.org/en/content/general-conference-further-

postponed-to-2024?fbclid=IwAR2bhUTJmLYwFFrXLHuQ2G-

5f9RYTeMnOEX1nvh1rNg4Q1weHZuETcjfFHg 
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